
Kells – Grennie Oost 316 

Minuets of September 9, 1988 

Commander Richard Reichart Presiding 

Meeting Began at 8:40 pm 

26 Members Present 

 

Minutes of September 13, 1988 was accepted as read. 

 

Committee Reports 

Treasurer –Joe Miller said funds from the corporation account were used to pay Post bills. Post should strive to be self-

supporting. Balance on hand is $691. 

 

Sick Call – Joe Miller visited Ray Mason at his home and said the outlook for Ray is not very promising but he seems to 

be holding up and in good spirits. 

George Grumo is undergoing radiation treatment for cancer in his throat. A get well card was signed by the members 

present and will be sent to George. 

 

Membership – Dick Hughes said 96 members have paid to date. Dick said he would like all dues paid by January as it 

would show good support for our County Commander Phil Frazzetto. 

 

House – Andy Procopio said it was determined that the broken A/C unit is not worth repairing. He will be shopping 

around for a new unit. 

 

Historian – Jim Thoma said that Joe Miller turned over to him about 20 years of old Kells-Grennie Newspapers and will 

review them his history on the Post. 

 

Old Business – Post Installation of Officers- Chairman Tony LoBargo said it will take place at the Post on September 18
th
 

between 3-6 pm 

 Cocktail party to honor County Commander Phil Frazzetto – Chairman Ferdi Salvatore said it will be at Post September 

25
th
 between 4 – 7 pm. 

Italian night dinner dance – Ferdi Salvatore Chairman – Will be held on October 15, 1988 at 7 pm - $20 per person. 43 

tickets sold to date. 

County Meeting reports- Dates as follows 

Installation of County Officers – October 22, 1988 at Crystal Room 

Political Forum at Armory on October 24, 1988 

Children & Youth Breakfast on April 16, 1989 at Knights of Columbus, Clove Road. 

Military Ball April 1, 1989 – site to be announced. 

 

New Business- Motion made to buy one additional bowling shirt for our new bowler Jan Pistol, Seconded and passed. 

 

Good of the Legion  - Ray Rapp reminded the members to send letters as printed in the K-G News concerning Veterans 

Benefits. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:30 pm. 

 

 

 


